
NARRYNA HERITAGE MUSEUM, BATTERY POINT 
MORNING TEA AND TOUR TO ACKNOWLEDGE VOLUNTEERS 

REMARKS BY 
HER EXCELLENCY THE HONOURABLE BARBARA BAKER AC, 

GOVERNOR OF TASMANIA 
GOVERNMENT HOUSE, WEDNESDAY 28 AUGUST 2024 

 

I am delighted to warmly welcome you all to Government House.  This morning 

tea gives me the opportunity to recognise the importance of volunteers and of 

your work. 

 

The role of volunteers at Narryna and here at Government House is important 

for many reasons, including: 

• To explain and promote our Tasmania’s heritage. 

• To increase public access to these historical and culturally significant sites. 

• To offer expertise and detailed, informative tours.  

• To educate the public about our history and enhance the visitor 

experience. 

 

Here, we have an exceptional Building, Assets and Heritage Manager who 

ensures the safe keeping of this magnificent building and its fittings and 

furnishings. 

 

At Narryna, maintenance and gardening is largely carried out by volunteers.  So, 

your work, support and care for Narryna is acknowledged and is invaluable. 

 

Connecting with our Government House volunteers today is a great opportunity 

to share and exchange ideas. 

 

So, please enjoy your morning tea and tour. 

 


